
From: Justin Prevedoros < >  
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 12:48 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

 
Subject: File: PLRZ20240003 (Palmberg) 

 

re: application reference number PLRZ20240003 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I am emailing in support of Leif Palmberg’s application to the LTC.   

 

Having first hand knowledge of the construction industry on Galiano Island, I know we are in 

desperate need of more land that is zoned to allow for construction-adjacent activities like those 

proposed by Mr. Palmberg.  

 

Mr. Palmberg’s proposal to store equipment, lumber and aggregate on his property would 

support his own small business, but would also indirectly support mine and others like me here 

on Galiano.  

 

I have known Leif for the better part of 40 years and in this time I have seen him show a great 

community mindset. I wish him the best with his dream of setting up a cider plant. 

 

Justin Prevedoros 

 

 

Galiano Island BC   

 


